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 Dear Residents, 
  
UNIT GRASS CUTTING PROGRAM – TO COMMENCE 21 SEPTEMBER 2020 
  
With Four Seasons Gardening services having returned to the Village last week, their first priority was to clean 
the wetland reeds and grass and remove it. This was estimated to take about two days and then they were 
going to spend the rest of last week catching up with the Public areas’ gardens. 
 
Due to them being off site for 5 months, the overgrowth and amount of work that has to go into getting the 
gardens restored back to its former state has taken longer than anticipated. 
They have also had to have all your lawn movers and brush cutters serviced because they were not used for 5 
months. 
 
This has delayed the mowing of resident’s lawns with an additional week.  Please bear with us for the 
remainder of this week and we will then start our grass cutting program on Monday the 21st of September 
2020 as per the below schedule. 
 
MONDAYS – the following units’ lawns will be cut:  
1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 62, 63, 64, 65, 66, 67, 68, 69, 70, 71, 72, 73, 74, 75, 76, 77, 78, 79, 80, 81, 82 & 83  
TUESDAYS – the following units’ lawns will be cut:  
8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 16, 17, 18, 19, 20, 21, 22, 23, 32, 59 & 61  
WEDNESDAYS - the following units’ lawns will be cut:  
24, 25, 26, 27, 28, 29, 30, 31, 33, 34, 35, 36, 37, 38, 39, 40, 41, 42, 43, 44, 45, 46, 47, 48, 49, 50, 51, 56, 57, 58.  
THURSDAYS - the following units’ lawns will be cut:  
84, 85, 86, 87, 88, 89, 90, 91, 92, 93, 94, 95, 96, 97, 98, 99, 100, 101, 102, 103, 104, 105, 106, 107, 113  
FRIDAYS - the following units’ lawns will be cut:  
108, 109, 110, 111, 112, 114, 115, 116, 117, 118, 119, 120, 121, 122, 123, 124, 125, 126, 127, 128, 129, 130 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding in this regard.  Our gardens are already starting to go green and 
the Garden Team’s efforts are very noticeable 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 


